
Spring is Coming! 
Spring Cleaning Tips:

1. You can clean out the weeds from your �owerbed to plant a beautiful array 
of �owers.

2. Organize and clean out closet spaces. Vacuum closets �oors to clean out 
the fabric, hair, and skin that settles there.

3. Wipe away dust on books and objects on your bookshelf and wipe o� 
books.

4. Check your dishwasher, washing machine, and other spaces that can 
harbor humidity.

5. Clean your rugs. Rugs harbor more dust than any other place in the house 
so vacuum and shampoo them. Make sure they are dry before using them.

Story Time
Join us for a preschool event: Story Time and Crafts at Keesler Family Housing on 
March 10th at 9:30 am. Snacks will be provided.

Do You Have The Luck Of The Irish?
On March 17, like our Facebook page and 
GUESS how many green shamrock 
marshmallows are in the jar for a chance 
to win a $25 gift card. The person who 
guesses �rst and closest to the correct 
amount of shamrock marshmallows 
without going over will be our Winner! 
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Our CEO’s Message
This month the Hunt Heroes Foundation, in 
partnership with Hunt Military Communities, will be 
launching their third annual Hunt Little Heroes 
program. This program is aimed at highlighting the 
extraordinary military children who serve our 
communities in thoughtful and meaningful ways. If 
you know of a military child aged 4-15 who works to 
make the community where they live a better place, 
please encourage them to apply to be a Hunt Little 

Hero. All applicants will receive a special commemorative coin and hero 
cape. Three outstanding children will be awarded a monetary gift along 
with the opportunity to have a matching award presented to the charity of 
their choice. Applications open March 15, 2022 and run through April 15, 
2022. For more information, please visit huntheroesfoundation.org. As we 
usher out winter and welcome the warmer days of spring, I wish you and 
your family the very best.

All the best,
Brian Stann

Hunt Military Communities
President & Chief Executive O�cer

Happy St. Patrick’s Day!



Grounds Maintenance
The NMO will regularly mow and maintain all unfenced grounds around the Premises 
including common areas, community centers, and playgrounds. Yards that are not 
kept free of toys, trash, abandoned items, or debris will not be mowed, trimmed, or 
edged. Mowing, raking, and trimming of shrubs and other routine maintenance in 
fenced backyards are the Resident's responsibility. Grass should be maintained at a 
height of two inches, not to exceed �ve inches. Raking of grass and leaves is to be 
done as necessary to maintain a healthy and attractive lawn. Shrubs are to be trimmed 
to maintain their shape and not block windows, doors, sidewalks, or parking areas.

Resident Appreciation Pretzel Giveaway
The Keesler Family Housing sta� was excited to see your smiling faces and show 
our appreciation to you for being wonderful residents. We would "KNOT" be the 
same without you!

Employee Spotlight
LaGioia Stone

LaGioia is a resident Service Specialist here at 
Keesler Family Housing. She enjoys hanging out 
with her family. She use to be a youth jazz 
instructor. She enjoys working with her team to 
help provide homes for our military families and 
our community.

Deployed Spouse Program
Families of deployed service members may visit the NMO to inquire about and 
enroll in the Deployed Spouse Program. This voluntary program will assist the 
spouses and families of those military members who have been deployed with 
certain tasks including but not limited to, backyard lawn maintenance, and toy 
and furniture assembly.

Runney Patterson 
Resident Service Specialist
228-209-1652

Lashawnda Reynolds
Resident Service Specialist
228-243-6063

Debra Boblett
Resident Service Specialist
228-229-7372

Mia Hannah
Resident Service Specialist
228-243-7136

LaGioia Stone
Resident Service Specialist
228-374-5336 

MEET OUR FRIENDLY STAFF
Letecia Lewis
Leasing Specialist
228-264-0298

Michelle Thames
Community Supervisor
228-233-6403

Alicia Wells
Community Manager
228-243-7278

Sarah Lee
Leasing Specialist
228-264-0240

keeslerfamilyhousing.com

Thanks, everyone for stopping by the Keesler Family 
Housing o�ce to grab a warm cup of Hot Chocolate 
and Cookies.  

We Want to Hear From You!
Hunt Military Communities is introducing a new way to share your feedback. Through 
the Hunt Residents' Feedback Loop, you can share your thoughts, at any time through 
an online survey. 

https://mfan.az1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_2iaQpvKHb8nraF7?utm_source=newslette
r&utm_medium=newsletter&utm_campaign=huntsurvey&utm_term=milfam&utm_c
ontent=marchnewsletter

We are always looking for ways to strengthen and serve our communities. That’s 
why we collaborated with the Military Family Advisory Network (MFAN) to build a 
feedback loop so we can hear from you. As a resident, this feedback loop provides 
you the opportunity to share your housing experiences directly with MFAN, 
con�dentially. MFAN will then share its �ndings regularly with leadership at Hunt 
Military Housing.

We want to ensure we’re serving you the best we can while stationed in our 
communities. Your voice matters to us. 

Don’t forget: Bookmark the survey link so you can provide responses any time you need. 



Don’t forget to submit your Satisfacts Survey! 
email from surveys@satisfacts.com. Our continued goal is to provide our residents with the 

best in service and value. Please reach out to your Resident Service Specialist if you have any 

questions. Call 866-210-0127 or via email KeeslerContact@huntcompanies.com.

HUNT COMMUNITIES WITH

WORK ORDER COMPLETED?


